
 
 

 
Due to the ongoing restrictions in place, please follow the COVID-19 protocols below on our return to 
Winter Sport at Oxford Falls: 
 
• Individuals should not attend sport if unwell. If individuals have flu like symptoms, they should be 

tested for Covid-19 and should not return to sport until a negative result is confirmed and they are 
symptom free. If a positive result is received or they have had contact with a known case of Covid-
19 they should follow all protocols and isolation advice as provided by NSW Health. • All players 
and staff must be listed and contact details be made available.  

 
• No spectators permitted at any ISA/IPSHA venue, drop off zones will be clearly marked inside the 

car park.  
• SPX carpark will be a NO PARK ZONE. 

 
 

• No canteen or afternoon tea provided (students are to bring their own food)  
• All players to bring their own labelled water bottles. Water breaks will be scheduled by the referee.  
• The changerooms will remain closed, students should arrive ready to play. Toilets will be available, 

but players should refrain from changing in the toilets.  
• Players sanitise hands on arrival and upon leaving the campus. Hand sanitiser provided and 

available for use at the venue.  
• Hand shaking is not permitted between players.  
• Antibacterial wipes available for wiping of benches, soapy water available to clean equipment.  
• Players and Coaches to leave at the earliest possibility at the conclusion of the match 

 
As and when protocols are amended we will advise you of the changes. 
 


